
DR. AMBEDKAR COLLEGE, DEEKSHA 

BHOOMI, NAGPUR 

 

ANTI-RAGGING MEASURES:  

SUBMISSION OF AFFIDAVIT BY THE  

STUDENTS/PARENT/GUARDIAN 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian/Student, 

 

This refers to the UGC Regulation (available at http://www.dacn.in) regarding 

anti ragging. 

 

As per the UGC regulations, all students and parent/ guardians are required to 

submit an affidavit before the commencement of the course. The format of 

Affidavits have to be obtained on a Non-Judicial stamp paper of Rs.100/‐duly 

attested by the oath commissioner/notary. 

 

All the students & parents / guardian are requested to bring the Affidavit duly 

attested by the Oath commissioner / notary on   reporting day of the 

programme. Kindly note that there is one Affidavits to be signed by the student 

and one affidavit to be signed by the parent / guardian. 

 

In case a student does not submit the same he/she shall not be 

allowed to the classes. With Best wishes, 

 

 

SD/- 

Anti Ragging Cell Coordinator 

Dr. Sandhya kalamdhad 

Professor, Department of Law 

DACN. 

 



 



 

 


